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This Dodge Charger was stolen in San Angelo last Friday morning, 
August 4, 2017.  It was recovered during the lunch hour that day by Coke County Sheriff’s deputies at 
the Stripes in downtown Bronte.  The case is currently under investigation by the Coke County Sheriff’s 
Office and the San Angelo Police Department.

Texas Comptroller Glenn 
Hegar reminds shoppers they 
can save money on certain items 
during the state’s annual sales 
tax holiday. This year, the sales 
tax holiday is scheduled for 
Friday, Saturday and Sunday, 
August 11-13.

The law exempts most 
clothing, footwear, school 
supplies and backpacks priced 
below $100 from sales tax, 
saving shoppers about $8 on 

every $100 they spend during 
the weekend.

“Most folks won’t hear the 
back-to-school bell for another 
month, but it’s never too early to 
take advantage of  the 
opportunity to save money on 
everything from ball caps to 
ballpoint pens,” Hegar said. “As 
the father of  three young 
children, I know how these 
expenses can add up.”

Lists of  apparel and school 
(Continued on page 2)

    As people move to Coke County, it’s sometimes difficult to determine where to go and who to 
talk to at the local government offices.  Each week, The Observer/Enterprise will highlight one or 
more of  these offices.  These highlights will include the services performed at that office and an 
introduction to the people who make that office work.  


